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30 June 2020 
 

PBL End of Term Celebration - Term 2, 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
This Friday 3 July, NWPS will be celebrating the end of term with a: 

 
PJ Day with a movie (BYO popcorn or chips NO lollies). 

 
There will be a choice of 6 movies for students to watch on the day. Please take note 
of the classification of each movie and indicate if there is a movie your child does not 
have permission to view. Notes will need to be returned by this Thursday 2 July.  
 
Students can wear PJs all day and bring a cushion/pillow to use during the movie. 
Please ensure students wear enclosed shoes, tops that cover their shoulders and a 
broad brimmed hat. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
NWPS Teaching Staff 
…………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

PBL End of Term Celebration - Term 2, 2020 
 

 
If there is a movie you DO NOT want your child to view, please discuss this with 

your child and indicate below and return by Thursday 2 July. 
 

Student’s Name______________________   Class _________ 
 
 Finding Nemo (G) 
 Tangled (PG) 
 Sing (G) 
 Big Fat Liar (PG) 
 Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone (PG)  
         Artemis Fowl (PG) 
    
 
___________________ ___________________ __________ 
          Signature                             Name                       Date 


